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Dear Dr Bondarenko, 

I am writing as General Chair of the International Symposium on Symbolic and 
Algebraic computing (Issac 94), to be held in Oxford on 19-22nd July, 1994, to invite 
you to take part in the meeting. I understand you have sufficient funds for your 
support during the meeting, so I hope this invitation will be sufficient for visa 
purposes. In the event of any problems, please feel free to tell officials they can 
contact me directly for further information. 

1 look forward to meeting you, as your recent paper on singularities of differential 
equations is on a topic close to my current research interests. 

Yours sincerely, 

Professor Malcolm MacCallum
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